

## CENTERVILLE CSD

Tom Rubel – Superintendent
Rhonda Raskie – Curriculum/Special Ed. Director
Matt Johnson – High School Principal
Karen Swanson – Howar Middle School Principal
Terri Schofield – Lakeview Elementary Principal
Julie Caraccio – Preschool/Lakeview Associate Principal
Rich Parker – Activities Director



September 29, 2020

Dear Parents, Staff and Community,

The purpose of this communication is to inform you the Centerville Community School District will continue the Hybrid Education Delivery Model for the students in grades 6-12 (Centerville High School and Howar Middle School).

This Hybrid Model for grades 6-12 was implemented September 3<sup>rd</sup> and will continue through Friday, October 30<sup>th</sup>. Continuing to mitigate the spread of this virus is necessary and continuing the Hybrid Model for students at Centerville High School and Howar Middle School will enhance social distancing and provide additional time for sanitizing.

This Hybrid Model will be for grades 6-12 only. Students attending Preschool and Lakeview will continue the On-Site Learning Model as they have done since the beginning of the school year.

The Hybrid Model for students in grades 6-12 will be assessed and evaluated on a daily bases and information will be disseminated the last week of October pertaining to the district's future learning model plans.

If at any time a student is having significant difficulty adapting to their remote learning days, please notify your respective building principal and steps will be taken to accommodate challenges and difficulties students may be having.

Student and employee safety and health is a priority for the district and everyone's continued support is appreciated.

As we all know, these continue to be challenging and stressful times and I strongly encourage us to all continue to do the best we can for our kids.

Sincerely,

Tom Rubel Superintendent

#RedTogether